School-bus riders collect aluminum-can tabs for Ronald McDonald House
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Students who ride Bus 283 from David Skeets Elementary School have collected aluminum
tabs from whatever cans they could to send to the Ronald McDonald House in Albuquerque.

The 65 students now have three-months’ worth of tabs. All who patrticipated have worked hard
in making this task a huge success.

“From the first day they were told about collecting these tabs and explained how it would help
people in need, they were really excited,” Gallup-McKinley County Schools bus driver Kathy
Garcia said. “The students are smart, loving, caring children, and they are perfect criteria for this
job.”

Garcia will be delivering the tabs to Albuquerque in June.




